
February 06, 2008 

 
 

Announcement for all the institutions 
 

 

1. According to new norms all the recognized institutions which 

have been granted recognition for additional intake in B.Ed and 

B.P.Ed courses after promulgations of Regulations, 2005 shall 

have to be accredited itself with the National Assessment and 

Accreditation Council (NAAC) with a Letter Grade B under the 
new grading system developed by NAAC before 1st April 2010 

failing which the additional intake granted shall stand withdrawn 

w.e.f academic session 2010-2011. 

 

2. All the recognized institutions are required to send their E-mail 

ID alongwith their APN Code / File No. to the mail ID of NRC-

NCTE i.e. nrc@ncte-in.org 
 

3. The institutions which are running in a rented premises even 

after completion of three years are directed to immediately to 

shift to their permanent premises with the prior approval of NRC-

NCTE, failing which the recognition granted to the institutions 

stand cancelled from the next academic session. 

 

 

  -/sd- 

Dr. Ajit Singh Rana 
Regional Director-NRC 

 


